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February 11, 2015 Minutes

[bookmark: _GoBack]Present: Bill Clem, Mike Schaller, Brenda Gloe, Susan Hahn-Hamamoto, Frank Miller
Absent: Mike Matheson (medical appt)

1. Minutes approval: Mike S. motion to approve January 2015 minutes.  Brenda seconded.  Motion approved.
2. Treasurer’s Report & updated budget (Mike S):  The original budget was approved in September was for $12,000 with $10,000 accounted for team expenditures.  Since then with new sponsorships and fundraising, the budget has been revised to a total of $24,000 with approximately $3,000 saved for 2015-2016 year.  There is currently $18,000 with $3,000 outstanding revenue coming in.  Mike M sent this info via e-mail:  I have checks in hand totaling 2448.40 (turck/blanchette gift/country chev/premier liquor/Matheson).  Will get to Mike when I get back in town.  Expecting (hoping… for 500 and 500 matching from Medtronic and WellsFargo still).  There is $9000 in this budget for Milwaukee’s regional; $4000 for entry fee, $5000 for bus, hotel, etc.  Mr. Malm had sent an e-mail to board officers stating the school would not pay for bus transportation to Milwaukee.  Brief discussion about how it’s unclear how the high school spends its money from activity fee; for example, how money for bus transportation is allotted to athletic teams and other academic teams.  Mike S motioned to approve the updated $24,000 budget.  Susan seconded.  Motion approved.  
3. End of year banquet: Mike S. stated Wendy is not interested in organizing.  It was suggested to have it after State competition.  Susan will ask Janni Fix if she take the lead.  Brenda has last year’s program.  It was agreed whoever organizing can determine if it will be potluck vs. catered, gifts, etc.  Susan will ask Ms. Burras’ friend, Anna, if she would be willing to get photos of the seniors in Duluth as part of senior gifts (last year: poster, 5x7 team photo, individual photo).  Each team member got a 4x6 team photo as well.  Mike M notes: Mr. Malm suggested gifts for mentors (no stipend).
4. Duluth: Susan will send an e-mail out to parents to see who is all going and send information about regionals.  
· New Business: a) Aspire beverages: Mike S. stated Aspire is interested in establishing relationships with high schools.  The rep was unable to come to our meeting.  It was felt there is opportunity to work with them at Brothers Meat fundraiser and MG Days booth.  b) MG Days: No information is up on the Maple Grove Community Organization (MGCO)’s website regarding MG Days.  It will need to be determined if the students are interested in participating in the parade.  Application fee was $15 last year and was refunded when the team was denied entry in the parade.  Mike M. did the application for the MG Days booth.  c) Lego Camp: Application has been approved.  The camp costs would be in 2015-2016 budget.  Camp will be held in August.  d) MN State Fair: TBD.  e)  Official Thank You’s to all sponsors and major donors – Mike M suggesting we should do a plaque (via e-mail).  Discussion at next board meeting.  
5. Grants update via e-mail (Mike M)
· MG Rotary – out of their budget time – need to apply in the spring for next year
· Osseo Lions – have not had a chance to fill in the application
6. Adjourn:  Susan motion to adjourn.  Mike S seconded.  Motion was approved.
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